
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 57, 2010 
 
Julie P. Orchard, Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 

Re:  Error in Application for Approval of Pole Attachment Agreement between 
PacifiCorp and TCG Utah, Docket 09-035-52. 

 
Dear Julie:  
 

Rocky Mountain Power hereby provides a revision to Exhibit A to its Application for 
Approval of Pole Attachment Agreement between PacifiCorp and TCG Utah. The contract in 
Exhibit A contains a confidentiality clause and should have been filed pursuant to the Protective 
Order. Please find enclosed a redacted version as well as the confidential version copied on 
yellow paper.  

 
The Commission’s Order of August 11, 2009 makes reference to one confidential issue, 

the shorter period for default and cure in Sections 7.02 and 7.03. I am attaching a proposed 
change to the Order to avoid the need for filing a confidential and redacted version of the Order. 

   
Should you require any further information please contact me on the number shown 

above. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Barbara Ishimatsu 
Legal Counsel 

 
 

 
Enclosures 
 
 

Barbara Ishimatsu 
Legal Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4640 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 


